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No, XI-3/AAIVS/89-TW (

ANDAVAN AND NICOBAR ADMINTISTRATION
SECRETARIAT,

Port Blair, the 15th Feb,, 199]1,

To

_\A'he Superintendent of Police (District),
\;\) Port Blair, :

Sub:~ Deputation of Onge constables for the
contact expedition to Jarawas and Senti-
nelese,

Sir,

Please refer to our discussion on
l4th February, 1991 regerdineg deputation of
two Onge constables to accompany the Jarawa -
Sentinelese contact expedition scheduled from

19th to 24th February, 1991, Kindly decute the
two Onge constables accordingly,

Yours ithfully,

(SA Awaradi )
Director (Tribal Welfare)




